
Monday 18th January 

Hello everyone, did you have a nice weekend? I had a lovely walk with my dogs, 

what did you get up to? I hope you enjoyed watching my story last week, this 

week Miss Wilmot will read you one. If you managed to pick up your pack on 

Friday it has a selection of activities for you to do when you would like! There is 

colouring, cutting, number and letter formation and your reading books.  

As normal let’s start our day off with some phonics. Today we are looking at the 

‘th’ sound. Again, have a look on the website please and watch how to form the 

letters and pronounce the sound on the website. Now th you have to remember 

go together, don’t forget to stick your tongue out as you say the sound. We will 

save writing the sound till tomorrow, can you today have a go at thinking of 

words that include the th sound?  

The best way to practise your phonics is by reading, hopefully you managed to 

come and get your reading books so spend some time reading a story. See if you 

can spot the ‘th’ sound! Make sure you try and read once a day, even if it is a 

book you have at home.  

In maths we are starting to explore money. Adults can you share different coins 

and notes with your child? Let them have a good look and feel of the money. 

Explain what they are worth and have a talk about what they look like. We will 

continue looking at money and learning about different amounts through the 

week.  

Let’s get our bodies moving now! Put on 3 of your favorite songs and dance along!  

For an afternoon activity we are going to think more about dinosaurs, this week 

I am going to tell you an interesting dinosaur fact every day. 

Today’s fact is: Stegosaurus had a brain the size of a walnut! That’s tiny, see if 

you have any walnuts at home to see how small it was.   

Could you use your much bigger brains and have a go at making your own dinosaur 

feet? Here is an example of how to make some, if you don’t have cardboard try 

it with some paper. Colour them how ever you would like! I’d love to see some 

photos or videos of you stomping around in them.  

 

Have a lovely day 

Mrs Edlin 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


